
14920 W. 107th Street, Lenexa, KS  66215 (913) 492-5158 FAX (913) 492-8400  

 
 
June 19th, 2020 
 

 
Sue Pyles, PE 
Sr. Staff Engineer 
City of Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO  64063 

 
RE: WOODLAND GLEN 2ND PLAT PL 2020041 – WATER MAIN EXTENSION 
 
Dear Sue: 
 
This letter is regarding comments received March 12, 2020 for the above referenced project to which we have the 
following responses: 

 
Engineering Review  

1. Line 1 exceeds the allowable dead-end length of 700 feet. Please add a water line along the north side of 
SW14th Street that connects line 1 with the existing 8” main on the east side of Ward Road. 

Response: Line 3 has been added to connect to existing main on the east side of Ward Road. 

2. Please show and label the existing 30” main along the south side of SW 14th Street in plan view and show 
the crossing in profile view. 

Response: The existing 36” water main has been labeled in all plan sheets and in the profile crossing for 
line 1. 

3. Where the existing water main is being removed across Heartwood Drive, please show capping the existing 
cross. 

Response: Note was added to cap the existing cross to the east where the existing line is being removed. 

 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. If you have any further comments or questions regarding 

this survey, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A. 
 
 
 
Mark A. Breuer, PE 
Principal / Engineering Manager 
Direct 913-322-7154 
mab@schlagelassociates.com  
 
/mdr 
Enclosures  
 
c:  NLVC, LLC 
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